## Katten

## **ARTICLE**



## COVID-19 Enforcement: What Does the Future Hold?

Published by American Bar Association (ABA) Criminal Justice Section's White Collar Crime Committee Newsletter

Winter/Spring 2022

Article examines the federal government's significant distribution of funds to address the COVID-19 pandemic and continuing deployment of substantial resources to investigate and prosecute the improper use of those funds, such as the Department of Justice's COVID-19 Task Force. In particular, the article describes the current trends in the government's enforcement efforts and identify additional areas the government may pursue.

"COVID-19 Enforcement: What Does the Future Hold?," ABA Criminal Justice Section's White Collar Crime Committee Newsletter, Winter/Spring 2022

Enzo Hernandez, law student at Southern Methodist University's Dedman School of Law, contributed to this article

## **CONTACTS**

For more information, contact your Katten attorney or any of the following attorneys.



Ryan J. Meyer +1.214.765.3627 ryan.meyer@katten.com

